
  
   

 

26 February 2019 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians 

Year 10 Macbeth Trip – Thursday 28 February 2019 

As you are aware, your son will be going to the Mayflower in Southampton on Thursday to 
see Macbeth and I would like to draw your attention to the detailed plans:  

 We will be leaving school at 11.45am.  

 The matinee starts at 2pm and running time including an interval is 2 hours 30 
minutes. 

 We anticipate returning to school at 5.30pm, depending on traffic. 

 As your son will be in lessons in the morning school uniform must be worn. 

 He will need a packed lunch and a drink.  

 If you have ordered a lunch from the catering team your son needs to collect it at 
break time. 

 

Yours faithfully 

CJ Ennew 
Head of English 
cje@bws.wilts.sch.uk 
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